June 12, 2006
Cooperation With the Professional Community (CPC)

Pinellas County, District One, Area 15

Dear Doctor:
This letter comes to you from Alcoholics Anonymous, not as a request for anything, but as an offer of A.A. services through you to your patients who may have a drinking problem.

A recent survey of Alcoholics Anonymous membership revealed that:

· 77% of members’ doctors know they are in A.A.

· 39% of members said they were referred to A.A. by a health care provider

This underscores the importance of physicians having sufficient information related to A.A. and how to put a patient in touch with us.

Alcoholics Anonymous can be found almost everywhere, almost all the time-in more than 105,000 groups throughout the world.  We welcome opportunities to cooperate with others who are providing help to alcoholics.

Enclosed is a directory of A.A. meetings in Pinellas County along with the 24-hour help line number and website addresses to assist you in the referral process.  Also, “ABOUT AA” a newsletter for professionals is enclosed.  If you would like to be included on the mailing list to receive this newsletter, I would be happy to inform our General Service Office in New York or you can access it online at www.aa.org.   Additionally, you can view all issues in English, Spanish, or French.
Should you have any questions or concerns related to A.A. please feel free to contact the Central Office of Pinellas County at (727) 530-0415 or www.aapinellas.org.  We remain committed to working with physicians to help people recover from alcoholism.

Respectfully yours,

Enclosures
